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Upcoming  Events:  

 
Mar. 4-8 °Parent Teacher    
              conferences 
Mar. 4 °PTO Meeting 5:30pm   
            at BVS 
Mar. 7 °Winter Activities  
             (not early release) 
Mar. 10 °Daylight Savings begins 
Mar. 12 °Town Meeting 
Mar. 14 °School Meeting 
Mar. 14 °Last Day of Winter  
               Activities 
Mar. 22 °No school ±  
               teacher in-service 
 

And thinking ahead¤ 
Apr. 11 °The Little Mermaid, 6pm  
              at WHS 
 
May 22 °Spring Concert, 6pm  
              at HCMS 

 

 

 

Greetings BVS Parents & Guardians:  
 
March is finally here! It seems like it has been a 
very long winter, and we still have the entire 
month of March to get through.  Thus far we 
have missed five days of school, mostly due to 
the weather.  We are hoping to make up at least 
one day by having a half day on Saturday, 
March 30th.  The time would be utilized to 
practice the play performance that is set for 
April 11th.  At the back of this Newsletter, you 
will find a short survey asking for your 
thoughts.  

Everyone at BVS is having a wonderful time at 
Winter Activities. It provides us an opportunity 
to interact with parents and students at a 
different level. A shout out to all the parents 
that help us assist to make this a great 
experience for everyone.  

We just ended our Read Across America week. 
Thanks to Mrs. Fiore, Mrs. Sanborn, and Miss 
Tillotson, our week was filled with fun. 
Monday was Hat Day, Tuesday was Green Eggs 
and Ham Day, Wednesday was Wacky 
Wednesday, Thursday was Read My Shirt Day, 
and Friday was Cozy Up with a Good Book 
Day. You will see by the photos in the 
Newsletter that we all had a great time.  

Thank you for continued support and 
collaboration to make BVS a great place to 
learn! Here­s hoping for SPRING!! 
 
Sincerely,  
Bernice Mills 



Chinese New Year 

celebration a great success  

 

Sixth grade organized a fantastic 
celebration for Chinese New Year 
(February 5th).  They created a dragon, 
which paraded through the school and 
led the students to the gym. 
 

 
 

They offered stations for eating with 
chopsticks, zodiac animal racing, 
novel engineering to win the race, 
zodiac animal creation and bottle 
rocket launching.  The entire school 
had a great time with the many 
activities, and we appreciate the 6th 
grade­s and Ms. Waterman­s efforts! 
 

 
 
Foods to eat with chopsticks followed 
Chinese tradition (oranges for 
prosperity, long noodles for longevity, 
etc.) 

 
 
Groups of three or four decorated the 
fins of bottle rockets, which the 6th 
grade then launched on the snowy 
field.  
  

 
 



Groundhog Day  

 

Groundhog Day is a big deal in 
Kindergarten and 1st grade.  
Discussions about what groundhogs 
are, where Punxatawney is, and 
weather predictions abound.  The 
students read oodles of books about 
groundhogs, learned a poem, and 
even made these snazzy hats.  
Whether Phil was right about an 
early spring or not, we enjoyed 
learning about the tradition! 

- -  -  -  -  -  - -  -  -  -  -  - 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Trivia Questions from  

Literacy Week  
Monday­s question:  
°What do you think is the primary lesson of 
Dr. Seuss­ The Lorax? 
Tuesday­s question: 
°How many different words did Dr. Seuss 
use to write Green Eggs and Ham? 
Wednesday­s riddle: 
°What has to be broken before you can use 
it? 
Friday­s riddle: 
°What is the largest ant in the world? 
 
(Thursday­s question was  
You know the book by Dr. Seuss Oh, the 
Places You­ll Go.  Well, tell us, where 
would you go and why?) 
 
Answers on the last page of the newsletter. 

- -  -  -  -  -  - -  -  -  -  -  - 

Delicious (and Healt hy) 

Snack Sales  
We appreciate your assistance making 
snack sales healthier.  The response so 
far has been positive and open.  Thank 
you for your support! 
 

 



Spirit Week:  
Celebrating Literacy  

and Dr. Seuss  

Coming back from February 
vacation can be hard, but Mrs. 
Sanborn, Mrs. Fiore and Miss 
Tillotson planned a week of fun that 
eased everyone back in.   
 

Monday­s hats were varied and wild.   

 
Kindergarten (above)                       1st grade (below) 

 

 
 
 

 
2nd grade (above)                              

 

3rd grade (below)

 
 

 
4th grade (above)                             5th grade (below) 

 
 

6th grade (below)

 

  



Tuesday we had a sea of green.  

 
 
Wednesday­s wackiness was off the 
charts. 

   

Thursday­s wordy shirts kept us 
reading all day.   

 

Friday­s pajamas were super cozy. 

 
And all week, we had buddy 
reading, school-wide trivia, Stop-
Drop-and-Read sessions, guest 
readers and a book swap. 

 
The Cat in the Hat took a happy swim in 
R.O.C.K.S. links before Mr. Avery hung them in 
the gym.

 

  


